
Dear Parents and Carers,

I know it does not feel like May Day bank holiday is next Monday, but
despite the weather the school have already began to use the newly
cleared allotment and green house. Soon each class will have their own
patch of the allotment, and please look out for future message from
their class teachers. 

I would like to thank everyone for their support on Thursday, for all the
work the children did from home, and it was so lovely to see the very
young children from nursery and reception take full advantage of the
whole school, eating in the big hall, using the bottom field for forest
school and one reception class took a sneaky peak at next years
classrooms. Sitting on the chairs, trying out the carpet spaces and
eating some of the fruit! They do sound a little like Goldilocks, only they
didn’t break anything. Two children in reception Heath and Raphy said
“it was really good, the big hall was really big and they had table cloths.”

 Have a lovely weekend.

Fran Sorapure

School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every

moment counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning

in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship
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Photos from the alloment 
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Reception Eye Tests 

STRIKE- Partial School Closure - Nursery, Reception,
 Y2 & Y6 in School

Bank Holiday - SCHOOL CLOSED 

Bank Holiday - SCHOOL CLOSED 

Year 6 SATs
Year 3-4 Haringey Quad Athletics 

Year 6 SATs
NO YEAR 4 SWIMMING - CANCELLED 

Year 6 SATs

Year 6 SATs 



Class House Point Winners

Whole School

95.9%
Attendance

Class with the best attendance

Nursery 
with 99.3%

House Points & Attendance

S T A R S 
 O F

T H E 
 W E E K

Year 1
Ivan, Hector &

Ada







Year 2
Martha & 

Ava





Year 3
Rosa &
 Penny












Year 4
Amy & 

Noah

Year 6
Bobby &
Rohaan 








Year 5
Lara & 
Sofia






UKS2 Warwick 
268










KS1
Sherman

232













LKS2
Jones 

306



 House Winner

St Andrew
676



Forest School
with EYFS

Everyone in Nursery and Reception enjoyed a day of Forest School activities, we
took part in a variety of different arts activities as well as a bug hunt! We

collected up a variety of different natural materials to help us to make clay tree
faces. When we had finished we took the time to go and look at each others

wonderful creations!! We then enjoyed some time making land art pieces inspired by
the work of Andy Goldsworthy that we had been looking at in our classroom. In the

afternoon we took the time to start and build some bug hotels, and enjoyed a
science lesson where we went on a bug hunt. We had a fantastic but very tiring

day together! 





THREE LITTLE PIGSTHREE LITTLE PIGS  

This week the children learnt the story of The
Three Little Pigs. They made story maps and their
own puppets. The children acted out the story to

their friends. 
Mozart reception class. 






C R E A T I V E  A R T S  C U R R I C U L U M :  
Year 4 Photography

This half term, all of Key Stage 2 have been learning
photography as part of their creative arts curriculum. In the
first session we focused on finding an inspiring subject within
our school grounds. Here are some wonderful examples from

Year 5 Parton...





Meet the Team
This week: Year 4 Ma

Shannon Kelly
Class Teacher







If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

